
 

 

September 10, 2023 

 
Subject: Disclosure under Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 

Requirements) Regulations, 2015 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

We refer to our submission of disclosure under Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and 
Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015, dated September 7, 2023, this is to inform you 
that a search was initiated by the Assistant Commissioner of State Tax Maharashtra, Mumbai 
(“Search Authority”) at certain premises of the Company has been successfully concluded on 
September 9, 2023. 

The tax official has objected the Input Tax Credit (‘ITC’) of Rs. 329.25 Lakh availed by the 
Company. Despite the Company's belief that the ITC shall be eligible for credit, it was 
reversed from the electronic credit ledger under protest. 

Further, we wish to inform you that no material findings were identified during the search 
that could adversely affect the business operations of the Company. 

The Officials of the Company have extended full co-operation during the search and provided 
all necessary clarification and explanations as required by the Search Authority and shall 
continue to do so for any further clarifications/information that may be required. 

Kindly take the above information on record. 

Thanking You, 
For Bliss GVS Pharma Limited 
 
 
 
 
Aditi Bhatt 
Company Secretary 

To 
The Manager, Listing Department 
National Stock Exchange of India Ltd. 
Plot no. C/1 G Block, 
Bandra-Kurla Complex, Bandra (East), 
Mumbai- 400 051 
Symbol: BLISSGVS 

To 
The General Manager, Listing Department 
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai- 400 001 
Scrip Code: 506197 
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